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Our ref: Inland Rail - Narromine to Narrabri (SSI-9487)

Mr Matthew Errington
Senior Environment Advisor NSW
AUSTRALIAN RAIL TRACK CORPORATION LIMITED
Level 16,  180 Ann Street
Brisbane Queensland 4000

24/08/2022

Subject: Inland Rail – Narromine to Narrabri (SSI-9487) - Preferred Infrastructure Report and Amendment
Report

Dear Mr Errington

I refer to the Preferred Infrastructure Report (PIR) / Amendment Report which was submitted on 23
August 2022 in accordance with the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 (the Act) for the
Inland Rail - Narromine to Narrabri project (SSI-9487). 

I wish to advise you that as the delegate of the Planning Secretary, I accept the submitted PIR /
Amendment Report and advise that it will be publicly exhibited between Wednesday 31 August and
Thursday 22 September 2022.

If you have any questions, please contact Mick Fallon on 02 8217 2083 or via email at
mick.fallon@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Lloyd Eley-Smith
A/ Director, State Significant Acceleration
Freight Assessments
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